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Agenda Item 

Item 5. J. _ Receive and file correspondence from Len Kremer 

Prepared By 

Linda Loomis, Administrator 

Summary 

Len Kremer, a former Manager of the LMRWD, requested time to make a presentation to the Board of 

Managers.  Unless there is an objection from any member of the Board, Mr. Kremer will be invited to 

the January 17, 2024, meeting of the Board of Managers. 

Attachments 

Letter from Len Kremer  

Recommended Action 

Motion to receive and file letter from Len Kremer and invite Mr. Kremer to the January 17, 2024, Board 
of Managers meeting 

 

Executive Summary for Action 
Lower Minnesota River Watershed District Board of Managers Meeting 

Wednesday, December 20, 2023 
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